
General Committee Meeting Thursday August 3rd 1933. 

 

Present: Jas Kershaw in the Chair.  

Messrs R Bennett, H L Boardman, F Moss, E Raines, J Taylor, H Ridyard, R Wood, W H 

Andrew, E S Jones, G Robson and  

J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting held July 13th were read and adopted. 

 

The following duly nominated and seconded were passed for membership by ballot: 

- Mr J A Grimshaw, and Miss Heap, playing members and Mrs F A Knowlson, honorary 

member. 

 

The following accounts were was passed for payment: - J Waterhouse & Co 1/10/10, 

Jas Ridyard and Sons 17/17/-, Thos Bowers & Son 9/-, Mr Rupert Wood 15/-, Herbert 

Ellis 2/2/10. Total 22-14-8. 

 

A vote of thanks was accorded to Mr Rupert Wood for his services in connection 

with the renewal of the Lease with the Waterworks Committee for which he made 

no charge. 

 

A letter from Ed. J Burrow & Co was read offering a further supply of revised 

handbooks and it was decided not to entertain the offer at present. 

 

The Suggestion Book was produced and contained the following suggestion: - That 

Ladies be debarred from playing on the course on Tuesday evenings and that “men 

only” be allowed between “5 30 & 7 p.m. during May, June, July and August”. 

 

It was agreed that the Committee could not deal with the question and that any 

such alteration would have to be dealt with by special meeting. 

 

The Minutes of the House, Handicap and Greens Committees were passed as read. 

 

It was reported that the Nomination List for Election of Officers etc. had to be 

posted on Saturday August 26th and that there are four vacancies on Committee, 

three for three years and one for one year and that Messrs F Moss, W H Andrew, E S 

Jones, and J Taylor were the retiring members. 

 

It was unanimously resolved that Mr Jas Kershaw be asked to allow himself to be 

nominated as Captain for a second year and Mr Kershaw agreed to this. In 

connection with the filling of the offices of Secretaries to the various sub-

committees, the present secretaries with the exception of Mr Jones agreed to act 

and he desired to be relieved of the Secretaryship of the Handicap Committee. 

 

Jas Kershaw 

14/9/33. 


